
The Anamosa High 

School Yearbook from 

1939 is missing from 

the Library’s collection. 
 

If you have this yearbook and would be willing to loan it 

to the library for scanning and adding to the digital 

collection, please contact the library at 319-462-2183 or 

through our contact page on our website. 


